
 

SOUTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING/ OPEN HOUSE  

NH 0073(73)62, Jackson County, PCN 05HV 
SD73 From South of the White River to Kadoka 

Structure # 36-301-184 
Grading, Structure, Lighting, & Interim Surfacing 

 

 
The SDDOT is proposing to reconstruct SD Highway 73 from South of the White River to 
Kadoka in 2024. Due to limitations on public gatherings recommended by the Centers for 

Disease Control, the department is posting project information on the department’s website 
rather than presenting documents at an in-person public meeting. Members of the public may 

submit questions or comments about the project by completing an online form or by calling 
605-773-5409 and providing verbal comments. 

 
Any Individuals with disabilities who require a reasonable accommodation to access the 
information on the department’s website may submit an accommodation request to the 

department’s A.D.A. coordinator by calling 605-773-3540 or 1-800-877-1113 
(Telecommunications Relay Services for the Deaf). 

 
Questions or comments should be submitted by August 7,2020 

by Email to: Mark.Malone@State.SD.US 
 

or by U.S. Mail at: 
Mark Malone 

700 E Broadway Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501 

Public Meeting Information @ https://dot.sd.gov/projects-studies/projects/public-meetings 

 

Notice published twice at a cost of $ ______. 

 


